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Parent-teacher conferences will be held on Monday, November 5, from 7:30 am until 3:00 pm. Each meeting will last no longer than 30 minutes. For parents unable to attend on that day, you will need to email me to set up an appointment, as I will not be available on the Wednesday, November 14 “overflow day.” 

Conferences will focus on beginning of the year data collected from such things as reading, science, math, and writing assessments, as well as fluency timings. If you have any specific questions, make sure to bring them. Otherwise, just come with an open-mind and a positive attitude! Working together, I’m confident that everyone will get, or remain, on-track, and that all of my students will continue to be productive and successful members of society! Looking forward to meeting with you all next week!




 

November 1, 2018
SS: We’re still learning about Ancient American Civilizations, and are practicing our highlighting skills. 
ELA: This week, we covered main idea and details, quotation marks, and the prefixes, “contra-” and “counter-.”
Math: We just started division in Ch. 3. Students need to keep practicing their multiplication facts!
Science: We’re studying body systems, and are continuing to learn how to take notes. Students were assigned body system projects that require individual AND group work.
Word of the Week: 
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Due to the short week, we did not have a “Word of the Week.”




Students should neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. In addition, they need to mark all their words before class on Monday.

     	migration		civilization		irrigation		government		league
	culture		agriculture		nomad			council		ancestor

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I have read the November 1 edition of The Becker Bulletin

Student Signature ______________________________	Parent Signature ________________________________
Questions/Comments ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Spelling
Veterans’ Day
Our Veterans’ Day program will be held this Friday, November 9, and students will have Monday, November 12 off to observe this important holiday.

If we have any veterans, please join us that morning so that we can honor you and your service to our country. We would also love it if you could talk to our students about what being a veteran means to you. If you wouldn’t mind saying a few words, please email me! All students should plan on wearing red, white, and blue to show their respect that day!
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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